
November 11, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Our annual parent/teacher conferences will take place virtually on Monday, November 22 from 1:30-7 
pm.  Below you will find directions on how to sign up for the conferences and we are including a video 
that will walk you through the steps.   
 
Please keep in mind that if you are not able to schedule a conference with a specific teacher on the 
designated day, you can always arrange for an individual conference with any of your child's teachers 
throughout the year by contacting the teacher directly via email.  If, at any point during the school year, 
you are concerned about your child’s performance in multiple subjects, please contact your child’s 
counselor, team leaders, or administrator, who will arrange for a conference.  

 
Parent Teacher Conferences 

• When: Monday Nov. 22 from 1:30-7:00pm 
o The conferences will be 10 minutes long 
o Teachers will have 5 minutes to transition to the next conference 

• Where: Held Virtually through Zoom 
• How: You must sign up for a timeslot with the teacher/s you wish to meet with on ParentVUE. 

You will be eligible to do this from 11/11/21 to 11/19/21. This will give teachers time to prepare 
for the conferences ahead of time.  
Please refer to these resources to sign up: 

o How to sign up for conferences in ParentVUE 
o How to sign up for conferences: Video 

 
If you have further questions about parent teacher conferences, please reach out to your grade level 
team leader. 

• 6th grade: Jane_A_Stasko@mcpsmd.org  
• 7th grade: Joseph_Mann@mcpsmd.org  
• 8th grade: Allison_J_Angowski@mcpsmd.org 

 
We look forward to continuing our collaboration and strong partnership in ensuring the best possible 
educational experience for your child. 

 
Warmest Regards, 

 
 
 

Irina LaGrange 
Principal 
 

 

IL:kp
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1lkmLPlXDB3Yzv4OrEih4LwU6W-hA2RYMNumO4dtmfSA%2Fedit&data=04%7C01%7CKara_J_Peoples%40mcpsmd.org%7Ca5fdb022c3c942786cda08d9a46bb3bd%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637721604743016979%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=EGIEljt4aGcwgIDuOPoJ12etuFAmjQFccsEnYe0a1RQ%3D&reserved=0
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